Dwight D Eisenhower PTO



茶光光光光

eisenhowerpto@yahoo.com

www.eisenhower.org

732-525-5230

Celebrate Your Child's Birthday for the Whole SEASON!



For \$5.00, your child's name, birth date, and class code will be displayed on a special Birthday Bulletin Board for the entire season and they will receive a birthday themed spirit tag delivered to their classroom.

Our Birthday Board is located in the main foyer. You may sign up as soon as possible or no later than the 15th of October, January, April, or June (depending on the season of your child's birthday).

If you have any questions, please email the PTO at eisenhowerpto@yahoo.com

Please sign up for Birthday board here:

https://birthdayboard.cheddarup.com

or by completing the form below and sending it to school with your student.

Student's Name:	Class Code:
Student's Name:	Class Code:
Parent's Name:	Phone:
Amount Enclosed:	

Please send this form with payment to school with your child labeled "Eisenhower PTO".

Cash or check is accepted. Please include child's name and class code on all checks. Returned checks will be subject to a \$10 return check fee. When possible, please send in exact change. Thank you!